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October 2016 
Dear Parents of 7th Grade Students- 
 
The Counselors at Willowcreek Middle School are pleased to invite you to attend your student’s 7th grade 
PCCR (Plan Career and College Readiness). 
 
A PCCR Meeting is an opportunity to discuss with your student their goals for this academic year and 
make plans for their future.  Topics that may be covered will be grades, Skyward, goal planning, academic 
and college aspirations and career exploration. 
 
These informative meetings will be taking place during your student’s College and Career Awareness 
(CCA) class.  Please ask your student when they have CCA or you may check their schedule in Skyward. 
 
Parents are invited to attend the 30min group presentation at the beginning of the class period.  Directly 
following the presentation, counselors will be available to answer short questions from parents as they plan 
on meeting individually with each student (2-3 minutes) for the rest of the class period.  As a parent, if you 
would like to spend more time speaking with your student’s counselor, please contact them via email to 
setup an appointment. 
 
If you will be unable to attend the presentation, please ask your student to share the information they will 
be given. 
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns, feel free to call the counseling office at 801-610-8767. 
We look forward to meeting with you and your student. 
 
Thank You, 
Deanne Larsen (A-Ed) deannelarsen@alpinedistrict.org 
Tyler Davis (Eg-K & ESL) tylerdavis@alpinedistrict.org 
LuAnn Powell (L-Ra) lpowell@alpinedistrict.org 
Ray Rawson (Re-Z) rrawson@alpinedistrict.org 
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